
Ushers and Readers 

     If you would be interested in ushering or reading, please contact 

Bob Soph at 828-494-4859.  If you cannot attend your scheduled 

assignment, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.  Thank you 

to all those who assist, it is greatly appreciated. 

DATE DAY USHER SERVER READER 

10 July Saturday T. Guerin R. Jabaley K. Jabaley

11 July Sunday D. Wirtz MJ Uhlik D. Odell

17 July Saturday R. Jabaley T. Guerin P. Kirch

18 July Sunday G. Reny M. Regan P. Regan

24 July Saturday T. Guerin R. Jabaley K. Jabaley

THIS WEEK ON FORMED 
     Family Night - St. Maria Goretti: Learn more about this young and 

courageous saint by watching the inspiring feature film! 

.HAVE YOU SIGNED UP YET? 

     St. Catherine Labouré offers a for our parish families Catholic Faith 
on Demand to the Augustine Institute www.formed.org website 
supporting an authentic, Catholic lifestyle. 
Go to www.formed.org, click link to sign-up, then click the link to “sign 
up as a parishioner”. Type in St. Catherine Laboure Copperhill TN and 
click, then create your free access account to our parish’s subscription. 

Stewardship – Online Donation Option 
     Visit our parish website www.sclccopperhill.org where you will find 
the link to donate and browse our new parish website layout and 
features and sign up for the free Formed.org site. 
     Contributions can still be mailed to the parish office at PO Box 
1165, Copperhill TN 37317.Thank you for your generosity and please 
continue to support the important work of our church with your 
stewardship.  

Bulletin Notices 
    Announcements or notices for Church bulletins should be sent to 
Pat@Oregansinc.com by Tuesdays at 5:00PM 

St. Catherine Laboure’ Catholic Church 

July 10th & 11th, 2021 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Cycle B 

Web site: www.sclccopperhill.org 

PO Box 1165    Copperhill, TN. 37317 
Father Jerry Daniels, Pastor Email:Jdaniels@dioknox.org 

Phone: 423-496-3498 

Bishop Richard F. Stika     Bishop of Diocese of Knoxville 
Helen Sandonato, Organist 

***The community Rosary is prayed 35 minutes before each 9AM Sunday 

 Mass*** 

Daily Mass Intentions/Schedule 

Date Time         Intention 

Saturday   7/10     5:30 PM People of the Parish 

Sunday   7/11     9:00 AM Max Schilling O.F.S. + 

Sunday   7/11 6:00 PM (SP) Intention of Priest 

Monday   7/12     9:00 AM 

Tuesday   7/13     9:00 AM 

Wednesday    7/14     9:00 AM Souls in Purgatory+ 

Thursday   7/15  9:00 AM 

Friday   7/16     9:00 AM NO MASS 

No Daily Mass on Saturdays/check bulletin/website or facebook for any 
daily Mass Changes. 

Special Parish Announcement: 

SCLC Vigil Mass Time is Changing  
Beginning the weekend of September 4 t h & 5th 2021 – 

the Saturday Vigil will begin at 4:30PM  
Confessions 3:45-4:15 

 To provide opportunity for safer travel to and from Mass
during daylight and avoid hazardous winter road
conditions of driving after nightfall.

 To provide opportunity (in summer/Spring) for parish
social/evangelization gatherings, to develop stronger
faith community connections.

. 
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Holy Mass - Covid 19 Directives 
FACE MASKS ARE RECOMMENDED - NOT REQUIRED 

Children under 2 years of age should not wear masks. 

     It is important that anyone entering the Church or Parish Hall for 
Mass continue hand cleaning and adhere to worship guidelines for 
receiving Holy Communion for the welfare of all attending Mass. 
     “He has come to His people and set them free…. free to 
worship him without fear, holy and righteous in his sight, all the 
days of our life.” (Luke 1:73-74) 

Special Pastoral Announcement 

THE OBLIGATION TO ATTEND SUNDAY MASS & HOLY DAYS OF 
OBLIGATION IS REINSTATED IN THE DIOCESE OF KNOXVILLE 

     This obligation does not apply to those who are ill, those who were 
recently exposed to covid-19 or other contagious illness, those who are 
confined to their home, a hospital, nursing facility, those who care for 
them, those with underlying serious health conditions, or in a high-risk 
category, those who have a significant fear or anxiety of covid-19 
exposure by attending Holy Mass.     Please consult with pastor if 
questions arise about obligation to attend Holy Mass. 

 
MASS INTENTIONS: 

 (Mass cards available upon request) 

      To schedule a Mass intention, (at least two weeks in advance), 
mail request (and offering*) to Church office or e-mail to 
jdaniels@dioknox.org. *A nominal suggested donation (not obligatory) 
for a Mass intention offering is $10.00 in the diocese of Knoxville.  
Please specify whether the Mass intention is for a living or deceased 
person(s) and date you would like to request for the Mass. 
 

National Collection for the Church in Africa. 

  A second collection will be taken up on July 25 in support of the 
Pastoral Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa.  This National 
Collection supports a wide range of essential and unique pastoral 
projects that build the capacity of the rapidly growing Church in Africa, 
so rich with faith, hope, and immense need. The Solidarity Fund 
supports essential pastoral projects throughout this vast continent that 
includes outreach programs, schools, evangelization, and education of 
clergy and lay ministers.  Mindful of the priests and religious from 
Africa who assist us so unselfishly here in the Diocese of Knoxville, 
please show your appreciation with your generous support of this 
appeal for the Church in Africa. 
 

Fr. Jerry’s - Tanto Magis Scis - Year of St. Joseph 
 

Ezekiel’s Divine Vision of God – Ez 1:1-28 

     Just like the appearance of the rainbow in the clouds on a 

rainy day so was the appearance of brilliance that surrounded 

him. Such was the appearance of the likeness of the glory of 

the LORD. And when I saw it, I fell on my face and heard a 

voice speak. Ez 1:28 

A Rainbow after the Storm 

It’s captivating how Creation itself proclaims the glory of 

God and reveals to us about God’s divine providence and 

rhythms of faith life. Take a rainbow. It is bright and beautiful, 

colorful and awe-inspiring. Many people delight in seeing a 

rainbow. But there would be no such thing as a rainbow without 

rain, or storms. 

Such is life. We will have good days followed by bad 

and bad days followed by good. We should not be surprised by 

one or the other. On a good day filled with joy we should thank 

God and be aware that the “rainbow” is a sign of hope. We 

should savor it so that we will remember it on the bad days. 

When a bad day comes we should thank God for the 

knowledge that this too shall pass if we wait patiently upon Him.  

Life is full of ups and downs, but the Mercy of God is 

eternal and it will bring us through all things, enabling us to 

rejoice after the storm has passed. Keep the blessings of God’s 

Mercy alive in your mind so that they will daily carry you through 

the challenges of life. 

“Worthy are you, Lord our God, to receive glory and 

honor and power, for you created all things; because of your will 

they came to be and were created.” Rev 4:11 

 

Sick and Homebound  

     Please pray for the following:   Mary Hughes, Holly Uhlik, Debbie 
Mitchell, Jane Phillips, Jan Ptak, Peggy Sinanian, Del Pierman, Joshua 
Winne, Jim Herbermann, Eric Flanders, Veronica Lenz, Anthony 
Daniels, Sheila Herbermann,  and all others sick or homebound. 
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